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Appreciation Gifts for Officers 

 
 
The Board has decided it would be helpful to adopt a policy on how the Association will 
recognize the contributions of Board Members (President, Vice President, Treasurer, 
Secretary) and Officers (ACC & MCC chairs) who have volunteered their personal time 
helping the Association. 
 
 
Policy: 
 
Hereafter, Board Members or Officers who have served for twelve (12) continuous months 
will receive a fifty ($50) gift certificate. 
 
Nothing in or about this policy is intended to change, alter, or amend any part of the 
Declaration of Covenants. 
 
Date and adopted by the Board of Directors this 28 day of June 2011. 
 
 
 
 
/signature on file 06/28/2011 
Lee Briggs - President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


